## Jessie Waldman - CDP 2020-0024

From:

William Buechler <buechlerlaw@hotmail.com>

To:

"waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org" < waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org>

Date:

3/15/2021 3:19 PM

Subject: CDP 2020-0024

Dear Mrs. Waldman,

We hope you had a good weekend. We corresponded and talked in late October and early November 2020 regarding the above referenced CDP. As you know, we have vehemently objected to the building site that is in the CDP, but indicated that the Alternative B that was submitted by EISHA appears not to be objectionable. We also requested that storey poles be installed so that the true visual impact can be seen before any decisions are made. We have also requested that we are put on all communications regarding the application process.

I have received no communication from you since November 9, 2020. I recognize that COVID has impacted governmental entities. We just wanted to make sure that no action has been taken on the above referenced CDP. We are also reiterating our previous requests to be put on all communications regarding the application process for this CDP.

Best,

William and Cynthia Buechler

Get Outlook for iOS